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MISSIONARIES TO MEXICO
June 1, 2024

Dear Pastors, Supporting Churches, and Praying Friends,

Thank you so much for your faithful and generous prayers and support over the last month. Normally, | send a report every two months,
but the Lord answered some prayers this month which | would like to inform you about.

We asked prayer for the license plate and registration of our trailer in May, and the Lord worked in a wonderful way so that we were able
to get those things. We were able to move our ministry household goods to the new church plant in Yuruecuaro, Michoacan, a small farm
town in the middle of Mexico. When people pray, God does things.

We were also able to rent a perfect house for the team and a place for the male workers in a place where it is very hard to find such
things. The people in Yuruecuaro were also very open to the Gospel. On Monday, June 3, we will take the team from San Luis Potosi to
Yuruecuaro, and the Lord has added to us three more workers since the last letter. The Lord has very graciously provided for the
expenses of the summer team in a place that is much more expensive than any other place | have been in Mexico. When people pray,
God does things.

We do desperately need your prayers as, by the grace of God, we will be soul winning, visiting, and discipling six to seven hours a day,
six days a week. Prayer is also a key ingredient to the nine-week campaign.

We have also done a short video update. To view the update, please click on the link: https://youtu.be/-XUbclQjil4.

Prayer Requests
1. The reality of the fullness of the Spirit and the power of God upon us

2. Souls saved, visitors in church, baptisms, and soul winners
3. Long-term workers and teams

Yours for souls,
Chris & Viry Sage
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